
Parents and Guardians, 

 

If you need your student to either walk or go to another loca�on other than their scheduled stop, it is 
best to submit a note first thing in the morning to Mrs. Kennard or Mrs. Robbins. 

 

In order to keep our students safe and eliminate confusion at the end of the day, we are reques�ng that 
all bus changes be submited to the office no later than 12:00 p.m. 

 

We understand that there will be �mes of emergency where you may have to call a�er the 12:00 
deadline and we will handle those requests on a case-by-case basis.  What we are trying to eliminate are 
the calls coming in at the very end of the day that have caused confusion for the students, teachers, 
office staff and bus drivers.   

 

We thank you in advance for your coopera�on in this mater.   

 

If you have any ques�ons regarding this request, please feel free to contact Mrs. Peck Pre-K-12 principal. 


